

Holy Cross Welcomes these Children Baptized in June

Skylar Grace Battafarano
Elena Grace Butler
Liam Patrick Fava
Cole Scott Gavin
Brian Raymond Gilroy
Isabella Mae Harris
Gabriela Lee Navas
Juliet Noelle Nolan
Lily Rose Reese
Callum Jace Reilly
Callum Lawrence Sullivan
ElizaRosa Magdalena Wolinsky
Aubrey Joan Zambrano

Were you married in the Parish of the Holy Cross within the last year?



If so, and you would like to share the announcement with our church community, please email a photo, along with the names of the bride and groom, "the new Mr. & Mrs." and the date of the wedding to the bulletin editor at: susanr@holycrossrc.org

susanr@holycrossrc.org

It will be published in a future bulletin to share your happy news!

Please include contact info with submission.
Please email any questions to Susan.

Congratulations to all our Newlyweds!

By sending in your photo and information, you agree to the publication of such in our bulletin and on the church website.



Youth Community Cares

"Serving our youth as our youth serve others"

CAN YOU HELP?

ADULT VOLUNTEERS NEEDED to help supervise YCC sponsored events

We are happy to announce that we will continue to host Hospitality After Mass

starting again in the fall.

We are proud of our youth volunteers, and now we would like to plan some larger events for them. In order to plan such events, we need additional adult volunteers to help out. It is a commitment of 2 - 3 hours per event.

We ask that you are 18 years or older.

If you are interested in helping with hospitality or larger events, please contact Angela at: youthcc@holycrossrc.org or leave your name and phone number in the Parish Office.

Thank you for your help!



Banns of Marriage

Jennifer Christensen & Stephen Pfeifer



In Stitches

Join us for conversation and laughs as we work on new or unfinished knitting, crocheting, quilting, needlepoint, crafts or sewing projects.

Tuesday, July 8th, 10AM, Fr. Joe Room